
It is the policy of the Town of Westport that all Town-sponsored public meetings and events are accessible to people 
with disabilities. If you need assistance in participating in a meeting or event due to a disability as defined under the 
Americans with Disabilities Act, please contact Westport’s ADA Coordinator at 203-341-1043 or 
eflug@westportct.gov at least three (3) business days prior to the scheduled meeting or event to request an 
accommodation. 

 

  
Board of Selectmen Special Meeting 

Notice & Agenda 
June 2, 2020 

REVISED TO INCLUDE ITEM #2 
 

Notice is hereby given that the Westport Board of Selectmen, acting in its capacity as the Local Traffic 
Authority (LTA), will hold a special meeting on Tuesday, June 2, 2020 at 9:00 a.m.  
 
Pursuant to the Governor’s Executive Order No. 7B, there is no physical location for this meeting. It will 
be held electronically, live streamed on www.westportct.gov, and broadcast on Westport’s Optimum 
Government Access Channel 79 and Frontier Channel 6020.  Emails to the LTA prior to the meeting may 
be sent to selectman@westportct.gov. Comments to be read during the public comment portion of the 
meeting may be emailed to BOScomments@westportct.gov. We will use our best efforts to read public 
comments if they are received during the public comment period, include your name and are brief; no 
longer than 3 minutes.  
 

AGENDA 
 
1. To take such action as the meeting may determine and as recommended by Condition #4 of the 
Planning and Zoning Commission’s special permit #17-043, to review the trucking route plans proposed 
by the Aquarion Water Company for bringing equipment and materials to the water tank construction site 
located on North Avenue in Westport. 
 
Revision #1  
2. To take such action as the meeting may determine to approve the request from the Downtown 
Merchants Association to close 1) Church Lane on Wednesdays through Saturdays from 10:00 AM to 10:00 
PM; and 2) Main Street from Post Road East to Avery Place on Tuesdays, Thursdays, Saturdays and Sundays 
from 10:00 AM to 6:00 PM, during the time period commencing June 1, 2020 through and including August 
31, 2020, contingent upon compliance with comments from relevant Town departments and in accordance 
with the Town Policy on the Use of Town Property, Facilities and Public Roadways, as amended due to the 
Covid-19 pandemic. 

 
James S. Marpe 
First Selectman 
 


